
Driver’s Permit Summer 2021 
 

Is your child going to want to get their driver’s permit this summer?  If so, these are the steps 
you will need to follow: 

• Your child will need to pick up the SF-1010 form outside of guidance ASAP. 

•  
• Your child will need to complete the SF-1010 from and return it to the guidance office 

no later than 5/19/21. 
• The guidance office will then process the form and have it ready to pick up on 5/21 and 

5/24 at noon in the west mall commons area. 
• The form will be dated 5/25/21 and it will be valid until the first day of school. 

 
The SF-1010 request form MUST be turned into guidance no later than 5/19/21. 
 
 
 
 


